
To: Kalamazoo RESA Board of Education and Dedrick Martin, Superintendent
From: Kalee Hirsch, Human Resources Coordinator  
Date: December 17, 2024
Re: New Positions 

The following new position(s) is/are being recommended for Board approval:

Position Location Budget Impact

Executive Director of MiCloud MiTech Grant funding

Cloud Architect MiTech Grant funding

Cloud Engineer MiTech Grant funding

Thank you.  

Kalee Hirsch 
Human Resources Coordinator 


